
Tuesday, December 8, 2020
STRATEGIC PLANNING MEETING

On May 29th, 2020, Governor Pritzker issued the fourth Gubernatorial Disaster Proclamation for
all counties in the State of Illinois. Due to the COVID-19 health pandemic, Hawthorn Community
Consolidated School District 73 has determined that an in-person meeting is not practical,
prudent or feasible due to the ongoing pandemic. As permitted by the Illinois Open Meetings Act
as amended by P.A. 101-0640 this meeting will be held without the physical presence of a
quorum of the Board at the meeting location. 
Virtual Meeting Location: District Office, 841 West End Court, Vernon Hills, IL 60061, Time: 4:00-
5:30 PM. 
Superintendent Dr. Pete Hannigan will be physically present at the meeting location. 
The meeting will include an opportunity for public comment. Any member of the public who would
like to make a public comment may submit it via email to elftmannb@hawthorn73.org by 12:00
PM on the day of the meeting; it will be read during the public comment portion of the meeting.

1. OPEN MEETING

1.1 Call to Order

1.2 Public Comment

2. DISCUSSION ITEMS

2.1 Strategic Planning with Dr. Dennis King from Solution Tree

3. ADJOURNMENT

3.1 Adjourn Meeting


